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Townsend, Erle

From: Jeff Shula <shulafamily@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 4:40 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Clean Car Standards

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Maine Can’t Wait and the World Can’t Wait any longer. We must stop talking and start doing 

by adopting strict clean car standards. I am all for it! Thank you, Kristina Shula, Belfast, Maine 

 

Sent from my iPad 


